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Thank you, Mr. President. 

The Kyrgyz Republic welcomes the delegation of Chile, appreciates the engagement in the UPR process, as well as the developments made since the last UPR Review. 
We recommend:
1. withdraw all reservations and declarations to CEDAW and its Optional Protocol;
2. ratify the International Labour Organization Migration for Employment Convention (Revised), 1949 (No. 97);
3. develop measures to eliminate xenophobia and discriminatory stereotypes in respect of migrant workers and members of their families.

We wish Chile success in this Fourth UPR cycle.

I thank you! 
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